The Rule of Law

School rules are consistently reinforced throughout the
school day.

Children understand the need for rules, e.g. to keep us
safe, through our collective worship, PSHE, RE and
SEAL sessions.

Children understand the consequences of breaking
rules as supported in our behaviour policy

Class rules and playground rules developed by the
children.

‘Superstars of the Week’ are invited by the Head
Teacher to receive a treat and meet with the Chair of the
Governors.

The school adopts a policy of positive behaviour and
identify children who follow the rules.

We have links with the local Police Community Support
Officer.

The curriculum supports anti-bullying and E-safety.
Wherever possible, links are made to the laws of the
land.
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